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Here is the latest from the HS: 
 
 a.  Summer school this year has been a little different than in years past.  With 
restrictions to the building and the fact that grades could not go down the fourth quarter, 
has given us small numbers for summer school.  It’s not a bad thing. 
 
 b.  Summer conditioning for students started on Monday, June 1st.  There were big 
numbers. 
 
 c.  Mrs. Rhodes has changed classrooms.  She moved into Ms. Robinson’s old room.  
Mrs. Joyce will be moving into to Mrs. Rhodes’ room. 
 
 d.  As of today, there is only one senior that still has not met the graduation requires.  
Hopefully, she will finish soon.  She is currently in summer school. 
 
 e.  I was thinking we could have high school graduation on Saturday, July 18 at 10:00 
am.  As tradition, the seniors would be required to attend graduation practice on Friday, July 
17 at 9:00 am if we did this.  Attendance at practice is a requirement to participate in the next 
day’s ceremony.  There will be a few recommended adaptations for the ceremony too—no 
live music and the Overbrook Rotary has already announced their recipient so they will not 
be present.   
 
 
 


